
Regarding Senate Bill 978.  
 
I've read through Senate Bill 978 and while I oppose the bill as a whole, I am most concerned with the 
ability of this bill to act as a Trojan Horse that would allow law makers to introduce omnibus legislation 
that would further restrict and infringe on Oregonians Second Amendment rights. Oregon has 
historically, generally speaking, been on the right side when it comes to Second Amendment rights. As is 
written, SB 978 would set Oregon back, infringe on the rights of Oregonians, make criminals out of 
otherwise law abiding citizens, and give anti-rights lawmakers the ability to sneak in further legislative 
restrictions.  
 
Even if you don't support the Second Amendment, even if you think there needs to be more restrictions 
on Oregon firearm owners, even if you wish to make criminals out of ordinarily law abiding citizens... I 
ask that you oppose SB 987 on the grounds that it is designed to sneak in legislation. This is not how the 
legislature should work, the citizens of Oregon deserve to be fully aware of what each and every piece of 
legislation will do. Antics like omnibus, Trojan Horse bills are anti-freedom, they are anti-Oregonian.  
 
Oppose SB 987 
 
Thank you, 
 
Adam Byers 
 


